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Council Report 
Letter of Support for DiverCity Project  February 8, 2017 
  

     
 
Council Member Motion 
For the Council Meeting of February 9, 2017 
  
 

Date:        February 8, 2017 
 
From:       Councillor Ben Isitt 

   

 
Subject:   Letter of Support for DiverCity Project 

 

          ___ _________ 
 

 
 

Background: 
 
Council has received a request from Leadership Victoria’s Team Bellatonia for a letter of support 
for the DiverCity project (see Attachment). The project aims to promote “practicing inclusivity, which 
will help facilitate social inclusion and ultimately empower members of the community.” 
 
This project is aligned with Council’s Strategic Plan objective of supporting social inclusion. 
 
The request has no monetary impact on the City, but rather is intended to leverage resources from 
external funding agencies. 
 
It is therefore recommended that Council request that the Mayor provide a letter of support for the 
DiverCity project. 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT Council request that the Mayor, on behalf of Council, provide a letter of support for Team 
Bellatonia’s DiverCity project. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,            
 

    
Councillor Isitt 
 
 
Attachment: 
Letter re: DiverCity Project 


